DEPUTY CONSERVATOR OF FORESTS,
BANNERGHATTA NATIONAL PARK,
BENGALURU.

Recommendation Letter

This proposal for lasing/diversion of 0.396ha area at Kodihalli Wildlife
Range, Bilikal State Forest village Sy.No.1 (Maralavadi Hobli), Kankapura Taluk,
Ramanagara District. The proposal for diversion has been recommended for
approval as the requirement is barest minimum and the Pipeline goes beneath
the ground and the underground pipeline project is helpful to the local people,
and adjoining villagers for drinking water purpose in vicinity of National Park. The
underground pipeline water project supply drinking water to 298 villages. hence
the proposal can be considered for further approval.
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